MAA Meeting Minutes

June 5, 2017

Attendees: Executive Committee, Bennett Boucias, Madison Boucias, Missy Eli, Martha Thurber, Chris Seaver, Doug McCloud, Will Guyette, Bob Hinds. 3 un-identified signatures.

- 630pm Meeting called to order
- May Calendar Drawing and Student Athlete \$50 winner-Hayley Lowell
- **Softball**: Junior High coach Steve Coutu passed in his receipt for his stipend reimbursement. He reported that the team had 11 wins and 7 losses.
- **Senior Scholarships**: The committee reported they used a ranking sheet. There were several categories and each was given a rank of 1(highest) to 5(lowest). The top two applicants with the highest scores were the recipients. Christina Lively and Tyler Rice.
- Fundraising: The association has reported a decline in volunteers, and as a result MAA has cancelled some of the yearly fundraisers such as the golf tournament. MAA did not have a quorum at several of the meetings throughout the 2016-2017 school year.
 Supporting athletics is very important to the association. Therefore, the association will continue to provide the financial support until the funds are diminished. In order to replenish the funds, we need to continue our fundraising efforts. We need more support from athletes, families, coaches and the community.
- **Tennis:** Coach Chris Seaver passed in the receipt \$917.00 for previously approved uniform purchase. He reported that the athletes love the new uniforms. They had a great season, they went 5-5.
- GSFBA Bridge Dinner Aug 20th: Brandon has all the necessary forms and letters. He will present the GSFBA with feedback per last year's dinner. The athletes experienced some awkward moments during the dinner, such as guests providing negative feedback about the food. Circumstances that were not within the MAA control. MAA provides set up, service, bussing of the tables and cleaning of all dishware, silverware, and then load on to the Taylor Rental truck. MAA will begin soliciting for volunteers in the following months.
- **Vice President:** Carol Lively has stepped down from the position as her daughter graduated in May. Thank you Carol for your service and support of the MAA. If anyone is interested in the position, please contact Brandon.

Meeting Adjourned 740pm